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I understand that Ofcom is planning to recommend a reductions in the quotas for 

drama and comedy on Radio 4. 

As a regular listener to Radio 4 (and occasionally Radio 3) I strongly object to such 

reductions in quotas. Much of the delights of Radio 4 are the chance of hearing good 

drama and comedy, supplementing the rest of the content of news, documentaries 

and talks. I cannot see any need to tamper with the balance of items on the 

network, which I am sure would reduce the variety of the programming and make it 

much less interesting and amusing.  
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